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Dear Friends,

Welcome everyone! I hope you are ready for some fantastic and supercharged music this 
morning. I am Pacific Symphony’s new assistant conductor, Jacob Sustaita, and it is 
an honor to share the stage with the incredible musicians of Pacific Symphony, Pacific 
Symphony Youth Orchestra, as well as Captain Symphony as we present SUPERHEROES!

	 My favorite superhero has always been Superman. As a young boy, I would spend hours 
imagining what it would be like to be Superman and have all of his superpowers. I remember 
using a blanket as my cape and flying all around my childhood house. As I grew up, I never 
forgot how amazing it was to imagine I was Superman! Do you have a favorite superhero? 
What superpower do you wish you had? Maybe the music this morning will give us all a little 
extra superpower. 

	 	 Our Spotlight Instruments for this concert are the low strings. In an orchestra, the low 
string section can include the violas, cellos and basses. Each string section or combination 

of sections offers composers an opportunity to highlight the melody, counter melody or accompaniment in music. 
Each role they play helps represent different moods and characters in the music. What section of our low strings is 
your favorite?
	 It is time everybody! Captain Symphony needs our HELP! We have an important mission ahead of us, and we need 
everyone to be a part of this exciting adventure. Your encouragement and support will determine our success. 
	 I hope to see you all at our next concert – CIRQUE for KIDS on April 23, 2022. You don’t want to miss this jaw-
dropping fusion of acrobats, dancers, jugglers, musicians and much more! From all of us at Pacific Symphony – 
thank you for your support and we hope you enjoy this awesome concert! 

Celebrating music and life,

Dr. Jacob Sustaita
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